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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2022-048 
Multimedia Rights Agreement with  

University of Maine Athletics 
RESPONSE ADDENDUM #2 

March 24, 2022 
 

 

Good Afternoon, 
 
We wanted to provide you with a brief status update on the RFP process.  The team is 
nearing completion of their initial review and will determine whether we will request an 
additional presentation within the next two weeks. 
 
We appreciate your continued patience as we work through this important decision for 
UMaine Athletics. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Robin 
 


